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this will heart the ffl gun stores and put them out of business and put a lot of good 

people out of a job if im not mistaking there are already laws in place for are ffl 

license gun stores which are already some of the most Strick laws around now this is 

not to save lives this is a money grab plain and clear and against are right to bare 

arms 3075 and 3076 will not only heart small company's and the consumer it will put 

a hole new meaning to black market for buying guns witch the likes never seen 

before here in Oregon now how dose this save life buy flooding the streets with more 

guns witch we then cant stop this is such bad thinking cant even believe this is 

coming from a government all this is bad and you guys are the ones letting happen   


